
 
 

PRESS RELEASE 
Contact: Greg Giordano (727) 847-8179 

Date: October 6, 2021 
 

Pasco Tax Collector’s Five Offices Will Be 

Closed for  

Staff Development Day on October 11 
 

The five Pasco County Tax Collector Offices will be closed on Monday, 

October 11, 2021 for staff development and training.  All offices will re-

open at 8:30 AM on Tuesday, October 12, 2021 for normal business. 

“We strive to provide the best possible service to our customers each 

and every day,” comments Tax Collector Mike Fasano. “In order to 

make that happen we have found that an annual staff development and 

training day is an effective way to share the latest news, motivational 

techniques and other important information to our entire team at one 

time.  We appreciate your understanding.” 

For information about services provided at the Pasco County Tax 

Collector’s Office please visit www.pascotaxes.com 
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